The Honorable Julia Patterson





March 6, 2008
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Patterson:

In December 2007 the King County Council passed Ordinance 16000 asking the ISP project management team composed of five participating agencies – OMB, FMD, DAJD, JHS and the project manager, URS – to develop a proposal to increase camera surveillance to all allowable areas of the King County Correctional Facility, as well as recording capability for future review.  The report is due to council on March 6, 2008.
I am writing to request an extension of the original deadline to April 6, 2008 to allow for needed time to complete the analysis and to finalize the report.  The additional time is needed to ensure that the transmittal fully responds to the council’s proviso request.
Please feel free to contact Kathy Brown, Director of the Facilities Management Division, at 206-296-0631 with any questions you may have.  Thank you for consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

Enclosure

cc: 
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:
  Ross Baker, Chief of Staff




  Saroja Reddy, Policy Staff Director
  Anne Noris, Clerk of Council
  Frank Abe, Communications Director

Bob Cowan, Director, Office of Management and Budget (OMB)

Sid Bender, Budget Supervisor, (OMB)
James J. Buck, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive Services
Kathy Brown, Director, Facilities Management Division

